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Hello,  

 

Mail-in voting is a safe, established right that allows everyone to participate in our 

democracy effectively while balancing busy lives. 

Health appointments, work, and support for family and friends all take up in-person 

time, and having the option to mail in our votes quickly is invaluable.  


